
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical Education 

In PE we will be taking part in ball skills run by 

Project Sport on a Monday and learning to 

become fabulous skippers with Dave in 

SKIP2BFIT on Fridays.   

Personal & Social Development 

Jigsaw – Celebrating Difference  

We will focus on respecting similarities and 

differences, anti-bullying and being 

wonderfully unique!  

Science 

In Science the children will continue learning 
about how the human body works. We will 
observe how the body changes over time and 
understand the importance of our five senses. 
 
We will also be observing seasonal change 
over time and understanding how the change 
of season effects our bodies.  

 

 

Maths 

We will all be learning about Place Value, 

Addition, Subtraction and about 2D and 3D 

Shapes. The children will learn to recognise 

and read numbers up to 100.  

 

Little Oaks will be focusing on understanding 

the place value of numbers to 20 and 

calculating with these numbers. Big Oaks will 

continue to calculate and solve problems with 

numbers up to 100.  
  

 

English 

We will be learning to read a range of books 

with fluency and expression. The children will 

continue to focus upon accuracy when writing, 

using words banks and sound mats to support 

their spelling and regular handwriting practice 

to ensure their writing is well presented. Our 

English learning will be inspired by ‘No Dinner’ 

and ‘The Jolly Christmas Postman’. We will be 

learning how to create story maps to help us 

when retelling a story and writing our own 

narratives.  

Religious Education 
 

In R.E we will build upon our learning about 

‘special stories’ and explore ‘Why do people 

care?’ We will look at why people care for 

others and how we show that we care. We will 

also learn about Christmas and Diwali.  

Oaks  

Curriculum  

Overview 

Autumn 2 

Big Question: How Has Life 

Changed?  

History 

We will begin our History topic by 

understanding what it means by ‘the past’ and 

exploring our special memories. We will learn 

about Guy Fawkes and Bonfire Night, 

Remembrance Day and then we will think about 

how things have changed over the past 100 

years. We will explore how homes, clothes and 

schools have changed.  

Music 
In ‘Maestro and the Christmas Tree’ unit, we 

will be learning to keep a steady beat using 

our bodies and percussion instruments. We 

will be practising matching pitch with our 

voices and using these skills when 

practising for our fabulous Christmas 

performance of The Christmas Recipe!  

Art and Computing 

We will continue learning about portraits and 

create digital paintings inspired by David 

Hockey’s digital artwork.  


